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The Yukon Conservation Society will be hiring a Communications Lead for our Electric

Thermal Storage project this fall. It's a term position, with a flexible start date around

September 2022, through June 2023. The job posting will be released in June, but we're

seeking expressions of interest in the meantime.

We're seeking a strong communicator who is passionate about clean energy in northern

communities, ideally with some experience living in or studying the north.

If that sounds like you or someone you know, please email me at

ets@yukonconservation.ca!
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